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TESTIMONY OF SCOTT E. ENRIGHT 
CHAIRPERSON, BOARD OF AGRICULTURE 

 
BEFORE THE HOUSE COMMITTEE ON AGRICULTURE 

  
FEBRUARY 10, 2017 

8:30 A.M. 
CONFERENCE ROOM 312 

 
HOUSE BILL NO. 776 HD 1 

RELATING TO AGRICULTURE 
  
Chairperson Creagan and Members of the Committee: 
 

 

Thank for the opportunity to testify on House Bill No. 776 HD 1. This measure 

removes the cap on the toll for water delivery for the Honokaa/Paauilo Irrigation System 

(Lower Hamakua Ditch).  The department supports this bill. 

 

           The department recognizes the intent of this bill.  Regretfully, after two and a half 

years, water use continues to decline for this particular system.  This bill will limit the 

financial loss to the irrigation revolving fund and restore equity to all of the State 

systems as each state irrigation system is serviced through this fund.   

 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify on this measure. 



From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Tuesday, February 7, 2017 1:18 PM 
To: AGRtestimony 
Cc: mendezj@hawaii.edu 
Subject: *Submitted testimony for HB776 on Feb 10, 2017 08:30AM* 
 

HB776 
Submitted on: 2/7/2017 
Testimony for AGR on Feb 10, 2017 08:30AM in Conference Room 312 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 

Hearing 

Javier Mendez-Alvarez Individual Support No 

 
 
Comments:  
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 
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